


 
and,
 
“The traffic data was collected in 2014, 5 years before the submission of the current planning
proposal. Analysing the traffic situation using more recent data would be appropriate.”
 
 
For these reasons I strongly object to the proposal as currently presented. Your consideration of
these points when assessing the merits of this development would be appreciated.
 
Yours Sincerely,

 
 




